[External] Alumnae News - January 2024

Presentation Academy < kbeck@presentationacademy.org >

Tue 1/16/2024 10:41 AM

To:Kristin Beck <kbeck@presentationacademy.org>



Once a Pres Girl, Always a Pres Girl

Pres Girls from the class of 1960 meet monthly for lunch at the Bristol, enjoying each other's friendship and sharing great memories of their days at Pres! Pictured from left: Janice Heun, Judy Schlegel, Ruthie Wuerth, Michelle Heimbrock, Margie Moran, Mary Faith Reinhart, Joyce Zehnder, Sandy Craig, Mary Catherine Nold, Jeanie Fortwengler and Bev Riley.

Does your class still get together? Send us a picture! Email Communication Manager Kristin Beck '05 at kbeck@presentationacademy.org so we can share it with your Pres Sisters!



Supporting the Toppers

Pres Girls from multiple classes, including Head Coach Katie Denzinger Horsmann's classmates from 1975, showed up to cheer on the Toppers basketball team last week.

The Tower returns - electronically!

The Tower Alumnae Magazine is returning to e-mail boxes in late February! We want to know what has been happening in your life!

Did you have a baby or grandbaby in 2023? Get married or change jobs? Win an award or recognition?

Send us your Alumnae News through this form or by emailing Communication

Manager Kristin Beck '05. You can also update your contact information here too!

We look forward to hearing from you!





We are now accepting nominations for the 29th Annual Tower Awards for Women Leaders! Mark your calendars for next year's event: Thursday, October 3, at the Galt House.

<u>Click here</u> to submit a nomination. The deadline to submit is January 31, 2024.

Win Big!

Pot O'Gold is back! Buy your chance to win one of three great prizes: \$50,000 Grand Prize*, Split the Pot or \$500 in Lottery Scratch-Off tickets.

The Development staff kindly request no "split tickets" or "split checks" and only one purchaser per order to help us comply with IRS and auditor reporting.

*Winner receives 50% of gross proceeds of tickets sold if fewer than 2,000 tickets are sold. Charitable Gaming License #0107



Purchase your tickets







Spend the day with a Pres Girl!

Schedule your Shadow Visit today!





Shadow a Pres Girl!

Do you know any 7th or 8th graders who might be interested in making Pres their high school home? Encourage them to spend the day with us! Schedule a Shadow visit on <u>our website</u> or come to one of our <u>Spring</u> Events.

Want more info? Contact our Director of Admissions Jazzmine Golden at <u>jgolden@presentationacademy.org</u> or 502-583-5935 ext. 207.



In Memoriam

The following alumnae recently passed away. Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. May they rest in peace.

Juanita Weber Johnson '54 Lillian Werline Saufnauer '50 Margaret Schweizer Schmidt '45 Jean T. Hill VanDyke '55

Help Pres through Kroger Rewards!

Have you signed up to help Pres through Kroger Rewards? This is a free program to you that DOES NOT affect your Fuel Points but does help Pres! On average the PPA receives \$6,500 a year from Kroger Community Rewards!

The PPA has paid for the following recent projects:

- Upgraded digital cameras
- Added lighting in the courtyard
- Installed water-bottle filling stations
- · Built a trophy case for the AAC



Double your donation - at no additional cost to you!

Employers large and small will match gifts to Presentation Academy. Visit www.presentationacademy.org/matching-gifts to find your employer. Is your employer not listed? Call Development Director Elizabeth Ruwe at (502) 583-5935 ext. 121 to let us know if your employer matches gifts.

https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards, and use these instructions to register.

Privacy Policy | Unsubscribe

<u>Presentation Academy</u> 861 S 4th St, Louisville, KY 40203